
 

February 11, 2019 

 

 

 

Mr. Mark Amundson 

6426 Nero Road 

Sobieski, WI 54171 

 

 

 Subject: Notice of New Project Manager 

   1404 S. Webster Ave, City of Green Bay, WI 54301 

   BRRTS # 02-05-514372 

 

Dear Mr. Amundson: 

 

The Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) is informing you of a change in project manager for your 

site.  Effective immediately, all correspondence, reports, and submittals concerning the 1404 S. Webster Ave 

contamination case should be sent to the following address: 

 

Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 

Attn: Josie Schultz 

Remediation and Redevelopment Program 

2984 Shawano Ave. 

Green Bay, WI 54313-6727 

 

 

The DNR received a NR700 semi-annual site progress report from Ron Anderson of Metco Environmental on 

January 24, 2019 stating that a site investigation report and closure packet are being prepared. I look forward to 

reviewing these reports this summer. In the meantime, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact me. My direct line is 920-662-5424 or Josie.Schultz@Wisconsin.gov. Thank you for your 

attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Josie M. Schultz 

Hydrogeologist  

Remediation & Redevelopment Program 

 

ec:  Jason Powell, Metco Environmental (jasonp@metcohq.com) 

       Ron Anderson, Metco Environmental (rona@metcohq.com) 

 

        

        

 
 

Tony Evers, Governor 
Preston D. Cole, Secretary 

 Telephone 608-266-2621 
Toll Free 1-888-936-7463 

TTY Access via relay - 711 

 

State of Wisconsin 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
2984 Shawano Avenue 
Green Bay WI  54313-6727 

 dnr.wi.gov 
wisconsin.gov 
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